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Our ref: ISH/jmh/off/library/sponsoredread 
 

28th February 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Hayes School - Sponsored read 
 
To celebrate and encourage a lifelong love of reading at home and school, we are running a sponsored 
read between Monday 3rd March and Sunday 9th March. 
 
The project is being organised in conjunction with our Independent Usborne Partner, Nicola White of The 
White House Book Shop, and all the money raised will go towards brand new books for our school. In 
addition to the sponsorship money, Usborne will also donate up to 60% of the total raised in EXTRA 
FREE BOOKS to the school. So, for every £600 raised, we will get an extra £360 in FREE Usborne books! 
 
Our target is to raise £1,000 in sponsor money, with Usborne donating an additional £600 of 
books for free. This will give us a total of £1,600 to spend on new books and resources for our 
students. 
 
Please help us to enhance our reading resources for students by encouraging your child to spend a small 
amount of time each day either reading to themselves, to others, or being read to. They can read books, 
comics, magazines, newspapers, menus, websites, recipes, poems, leaflets, instructions – anything with 
words! 
 
As a reward for taking part we are offering prizes and recognition. The student who raises the most 
sponsorship money and the student who spends the most time reading will each win a prize. EVERY 
student who takes part and returns their reading log along with at least £1.00 in sponsorship money will 
receive a certificate and a bookmark as a thank you for their efforts. 
 
If you are able to support our sponsored read, please find attached a sponsorship form and reading log for 
your child if they wish to use it to record their reading. Sponsorship Forms and Reading Logs are to be 
handed into the Library by Friday 14th March. All sponsorship money is to be paid via ParentPay also no 
later than Friday 14th March. 
 
We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and enjoy. 
 
For more information, please contact: Mrs I Hussain (Library Manager) or Nicola White (Usborne Partner) 
Email: nicola@thewhitehousebookshop.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs I Hussain 
Library Manager 
ish@hayes.bromley.sch.uk 
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